
Tenant Information 

Tenant Information Sessions 
for 

Empire/Little/Hoyles Area  
Redevelopment Plans 

 
As you may be aware, Newfoundland Labrador Housing is developing plans to upgrade 
and improve the buildings in your area and your neighbourhood, in general. All area 
tenants are now invited to come and see the proposed redevelopment plans. Tenants 
and community centre staff are invited to join Housing staff: 

 
Coffee/Muffins will be served at 9:00 a.m.  

9:30 – 11:00 a.m (Meeting) 
 

Wednesday, March 12, 2008 
 

at the 
Lion’s Chalet 
Mayor Ave.   

(behind the Curling Club) 
St. John’s  

 
To date, Housing and our consultants have had several meetings and/or discussion 
with tenants and asked for input and comments about the proposed plans.  We thank 
you very much for your thoughts and suggestions, as they were most helpful in the de-
velopment of the new plans.   
 

If you are interested in attending this event, please call Andrea Clancey at: 
724-3296, before 4:30 p.m., Monday, March 10

th
 . 

 
We value your input and encourage you to join us, and provide your comments on the 
proposed plans. 
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